
 
 
 

Announcement from the Chanthaburi Fisheries Provincial Office 
Subject: Intention not to accept gifts and all kinds of gifts from performing duties (No Gift Policy) 

Fiscal year 2024 

.................................................. 

 The Chanthaburi Fisheries Provincial Office It is a government agency that places 
importance on combating corruption and misconduct and realized the importance of strengthening 
organizational culture To maintain honest values in performing duties with morality and ethics, there is 
no conflict of interest. Have a positive attitude towards the performance of duties. This will create 
standards for performing duties with fairness. and lead to being a moral organization 

 This is to show our collective intention to combat all forms of corruption and 
misconduct. Including creating awareness of government duties and fostering a good culture. 
Therefore, I hereby declare my intention that : All executives, officers and personnel of the 
Department of Fisheries Gifts and gifts of any kind will not be accepted from the performance of 
duties in every festival and occasion. If anyone violates it, disciplinary action will be taken 
decisively. 

 it is hereby announced and to strictly adhere to all 

     Announced on  15  January  2024 

 

 
                                                                   Mr. Somporn Roongkamnertwongsa 
       (Director (Fishery Science), Higher Level) 
          Chanthaburi Fisheries Province Office 
 
 
 
 


